North Star Sail Club Covid -19 Entry Guidelines

Pursuant to Michigan State executive orders, the following guidelines must be met in order to have access

and entry in the club house at North Star Sail club. If they are not followed, you will be asked to leave.
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If you are sick, Stay home and stay out of the club house! Before entering ask yourself these questions;

a. Inthe last 14 days, have you received a confirmed diagnosis for coronavirus (COVID-19) by a
coronavirus (COVID-19) test or from a diagnosis by a health care professional or are you
waiting for a pending COVID-19 test result?

b. Inthe last 14 days, have you traveled internationally (except commuting between work and
home by personal vehicle)?

c. Inthe last 14 days, have you had close contact with or cared for someone diagnosed with
COVID-19 or are you participating in a COVID-19 clinical study that includes being exposed to
the virus?

d. Have you experienced any cold or flu-like symptoms in the last 14 days including fever, cough,
shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, sore throat, pressure in the chest, extreme fatigue,
earache, persistent headache, diarrhea, vomiting, muscle pain, chills, repeated shaking with
chills, and persistent loss of smell or taste?

If yes to any of the above, please stay out, go home and self-quarantine, and get tested for COVID
19.
If you come into contact with anyone who has Covid-19, or develop the symptoms of Covid - 19, and you have

recently been inside the club house, please notify the Club Manager at (586) 463-2192. The Club Manager will
notify the appropriate people for the proper response and reaction. It may include closure of the club house, so
please be cautious.

All people entering the club will wear a self-provided mask or face shield.

Maintain the 6 foot social spacing in all areas. There are lines are on the floor to access the bar and outdoor
kitchen. Follow them.

Center stalls and urinals in the restrooms are closed. Only one person to use the shower areas at a time.

The ice machine in the kitchen area is closed. Alternatives are being looked into, but for now you will have to
provide your own ice.

Drinking fountain is temporarily closed.

The Kitchen is closed. Only use is for Lisa Marino at this time.

The Coke machine is closed. Mainly because it is in the kitchen.

Outdoor, and indoor setting are limited to; four people per picnic table (outside), two people per square table,
four people per round table.

No bar seating, or high top seating. Bar access will be limited to one or two positions, depending on amount of
business at the door. FOLLOW THE BLUE LINE!

If no bartender present, self-service entry is from the stereo side and exit though the door leading into the
hallway. One person behind the bar at a time.

No glassware served at the bar, only use plastic cups.

Use the club provided hand sanitizers before, and wash your hands after bathroom use.

These requirements are posted on all (Main) entries into the building, on the bar, and on the North Star Sail Club
web site and Facebook pages.

Stay informed and review the posting frequently. It will change as the Executive order restrictions increase or ease,
and as the Commodore and Vice Commodore see fit.
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Vice Commodore


https://www.google.com/search?q=North+Star+sail+club&rlz=1C1GCEA_enUS897US897&oq=North+Star+sail+club&aqs=chrome..69i57j69i65j69i61j69i60l2.8554j0j8&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8&safe=active&ssui=on

